
July 30, 1999

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland, 21046

re: TRU3-1900 Transceiver(FCC ID: AB6NTTG90AA)

Dear Sir, Madam,

The TRU3-1900 has been investigated and found to comply with requirements found in 
IEEE C95.1-1991, “IEEE Standards for Safety Levels with Respect to Human Exposure to 
Radio Frequency Electromagnetic Fields, 3 kHz to 300 GHz” using methods specified in IEEE 
C95.3-1991, “Recommended Practice for the Measurement of Potentially Hazardous Electro-
magnetic Fields, RF and Microwave.”

The evaluation report is being kept on file at,

Sincerely,

Denis Lalonde
Radio Compatibility Engineer

Nortel Networks
PO Box 3511 Station C
Ottawa ON Canada K1Y 4H7
Canada


